

## **Growing Minds: Garden-Based Learning from the Ground Up**

## Registration Form for Growing Minds Course: July 21-25, 2014

This course is intended to support youth gardening at a range of schools and community learning environments through professional development for educators. Enrollment is limited to 20 participants.

To register, please fill out this form and return along with a \$140 check made out to **Community GroundWorks** to Attn: Growing Minds, Community GroundWorks, 3601 Memorial Drive, Suite #4, Madison, WI, 53704.

Once we have received your form and payment we will send you an email confirming your registration in the course along with instructions on how to register for graduate credit if applicable. Contact Nathan Larson at <a href="mailto:nathan@communitygroundworks.org">nathan@communitygroundworks.org</a> or 608-240-0409 with any questions about the course or registration process.

Name	
School/ Organization Affiliation	
Position	
Mailing Address	
Email Address	
Phone Number	
Seeking Graduate Credit for Course?	
To help us meet the needs of course participants, please briefly describe why you wish to take this course along with any relevant information about your current or future gardenbased education activities.	